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ARTICLES

"President's Message" by Timothy Kelly

"Director's Column" by Alan Fierst

"On The Waterfront" by Jim Reed

"How to Stay Financially Sober During the Holidays"
by Bill Billimoria, MBA, CPA, CFP

"What is Happening?" by David Meyer

"Dinner Dance Photos" by John Meyer

"Trees of Chicago Area Golf Courses" by Thomas L. Green
and Kris R. Bachtell

"Notes on the Special By-Law Meeting" by Alan Fierst

"How to Avoid the Pension Distribution Tax Trap" by
Bill Billimoria, MBA, CPA, CFP
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